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16th June 2021 

 Dear Parents/Carers         

Year 6 Leavers Prom 

 

The Year 6 Leavers Prom will be held on Tuesday 13th July 5 – 7pm at Casey’s, Donnington. 

 

Tickets will be £11.00 each for the event, this will cover the cost of the Disco, Food, Soft 

Drinks, Photographer and Photo booth props, Red Carpet entrance and decorations. 

 

As we have 37 pupils who have expressed their intention of attending the prom, and the 

current limit stands at 30, Casey's Venue are consulting with the council regarding 

clarification for how to organise the evening. As they have an outside marquee, they 

reassured me today that there are ways round this. The arrangements may include splitting 

the year 6's into two groups and alternating the eating and games section of the evening or 

having them more spread out. 

 

It is important therefore that we have final numbers ASAP so that I can confirm exact 

numbers with the venue, enabling Casey’s to plan ahead for this special event. We would 

therefore appreciate it if you could make your payments by Tuesday 22nd June.  

 

Tickets will be sent out once your payment has been received via ParentPay. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs T Lockley 

Head Teacher 

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

School Business Manager: Mrs T Smith 
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